
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:            Members, Board of Education 

        Dr. Albert Roberts, Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Lisa Schwartz 

   

RE:         Middle School Science Curriculum Update 

 

DATE:       May 22, 2012 

 

 

The following report provides information regarding the middle school science curriculum adoption and 

transition.  Additional information about our science instruction in the middle schools will be shared by the 

Science Department Co-Chairs, Phyllis Frick and Jason Morrell, at the May 22 Board meeting. 
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